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The Coburg Historical Society is delighted to invite 
you to celebrate the launch of 
Dr Cheryl Griffin’s new book

Friday 10 th November 2017 7.30pm

at Coburg RSL Club, 323 Sydney Road
(light supper provided)

Ample off street parking available

RSVP by Friday 3rd November

            Mail to Coburg Historical Society 

            Box 295 Pascoe Vale South. Vic 3044

                E-mail: coburg_historical_society@yahoo.com.au   

The publication of this book was made possible by an Australian 

Government ANZAC Centenary Local Grant 


